[Date]

Dear Parents (or School and Community Officials):

On [Date] at [Time] the [School Name] will hold a Safe Routes to School biking and walking audit of the streets that children use to get to and from the school.  The audits are being held as part of a Safe Routes to School planning process.  The goal of the planning process is to increase safety for children who bike and walk as well as to encourage more children to walk and bike to school.

Parents and other members of the community are invited to participate in the walking and biking audits.  Volunteers will walk and bike the streets near the school to document traffic safety related issues.  This information will be mapped and then used to make recommendations as part of a formal Safe Routes to School Plan.

Interested volunteers can contact [Name] at [Phone and/or Email] to join in the effort or if you have questions.  No experience is necessary and everyone is encouraged to participate.

Sincerely,

[Contact Name]

[Community/School] Safe Routes to School Task Force
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